
Hi Ladies 

What an honour to be your 2025 President, it is something I have always wanted to do 
and as President I will be joining in a very illustrious group of Past Presidents. 

I would like to thank Thirsk Bowling Club for nominating me and for their continuous 
support and I am looking forward to all the events that are to be held there.     

My tour later in the year is to Scotland and it’s going to be a busy, but fun filled time and 
thank you to everyone who is joining me on this adventure.   

I am looking forward to meeting as many of you as possible and having Vice President 
Wendy with me supporting all the competitions and friendlies being held during the 
season. I am hoping for great success in the Northern Trophies, Amy Rose, Walker Cup, 
John’s Trophy and all the other matches leading up to Leamington so good luck ladies. 

See you all soon. 

Very best wishes, Helen 

 

 

 


